
 

 

 

 

 
July 23, 1964 – July 22, 2020 

 

 

 

Drive Thru Viewing will take place at the District Seven Amphitheater on 

(8035 S. 83rd Avenue, Laveen, AZ. 85339)  

Saturday, August 1, 2020 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Attendees may enter thru the south gate on Sunshine Rd and exit out onto 83rd Ave. 

 

Cremation 

Lowman’s Arizona Funeral Home 

  

(Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the family is requesting everyone to remain in 
their vehicles while viewing, practice social distancing and please wear a mask. 
Also at this time, it is also requested that no food donations and flower donations 
be given. Thank you for your understanding.)  


